BALDWIN COUNTY

HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT
P.0O. Box 220 FRANK LUNDY, P.E.
SILVERHILL, ALABAMA 36576 COUNTY ENGINEER
TELEPHONE: (251) 937-0371
FAX (251) 937-0201

June 20, 2023

Baldwin County Commission
312 Courthouse Square
Bay Minette, AL 36507

RE: HW22027 Bay Shore Drive
Bridge Removal
Bid Award Recommendation

Dear Commissioners:

My office has thoroughly reviewed the bids taken on June 14, 2023, for the above
referenced project. Three (3) bids were received from contractors. Black Diamond
Construction was the low bidder with a bid of $154,694.00. Construction funds in the
amount of $175,000.00 are allocated for this project.

Upon inspection, it was determined that all bidders had no errors or irregularities in the
pricing. Additionally, the bid packages have been reviewed for the inclusion of the
appropriate bid bond. One Bidder Newell and Busch, Inc., did not include the Bid
Addendum that was issued for this project. This did not affect the outcome of the bid.

Based on this information, it is my recommendation that the Baldwin County
Commission award this contract to Black Diamond Construction.

If you have any questions or comments, please give me a call at 251-937-0371.

Sincerely,

Z oz

Frank Lundy, P.E.
COUNTY ENGINEER



